
Contact: Lori  McTavish

Statement Regarding Status of Federal Assistance to Chrysler LLC

December 30, 2008,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - “We recognize the magnitude of the effort by the Treasury Department to

complete these multiple financial arrangements quickly and sequentially. The discussions relating to Chrysler LLC

have been positive and productive, and we look forward to finalizing the details of our financial assistance in the

immediate future."
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


